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Extract of Minutes 

Licensing Committee

Wednesday, 18th January, 2017

Fees for Street Trading Licences 

The Committee agreed to defer until its next meeting a report in respect of proposed 
fees for Street Trading Licences to enable officers to provide additional information and to 
examine options for introducing the proposed fees on a phased basis over the term of a licence 
and for establishing a fee for a licence to cover one day only. 


